HESSLE HIGH SCHOOL
& SIXTH FORM COLLEGE

Email to parents

Dear Year 11 parent / carer

We are pleased to inform you that we will be opening the school to offer Saturday morning revision sessions to all our Year 11
students. This is for general revision sessions, giving our students a quiet place to revise. A member of staff will be on hand
to supervise all sessions and students are asked to arrive via the student entrance and sign in.

To attend these sessions, consent is required. To do this, please log into your Arbor parent account and select
Activities/Clubs and follow the instructions.

The first session available to book is for Saturday 29 March — bookings open on Monday 24 March at 9am.

The following sessions are also available, and consent can be given when these open on Friday 4 April at 9am.

Saturday 26 April
Saturday 3 May

Saturday 10 May
Saturday 17 May

If you have any queries regarding booking appointments, please contact us on office@hessleacademy.com

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully
The Hessle Academy
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